
HOPKINTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Notice of Special Meeting / Site Walk

Monday, March 29, 2021 at 5 PM
0 Chase Hill Road Plat 2 Lot 73 Unit 2

This is the former Perry Motors location on the south side of Chase Hill Road. We will 
meet near the metal building on the right as you enter the property. Wearing of masks and 
social distancing during the site walk are required. If you have any issues finding the site or
if arriving late, please call Harvey at 401 932-1383.

        
This will be a site walk with a representative of the Owner. Among the things we 
know interest us for the site walk are: inspection of the brownfield (old junk yard 
area), the limits of disturbance for the proposed solar installation, wetlands, roads 
and trails, and the areas to be conveyed to the Hopkinton Land Trust prior to 
system startup, and the solar array area to be conveyed to HLT at a later time. 


